Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, October 24, 2017 3:35 PM
To: Christy Garcia

Subject: BL-17-00005

Good Afternoon,

Below is the link for the New Suncadia BLA. CDS has granted final approval. Please let me know if you have further
questions.

BL-17-00005

Thank you!

Chielsea PBenner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us




